
 

 

 

 

Parental survey results 
 

April 2024 
 

We would like to say a huge thankyou to those parents who took the time to respond to our recent survey 
about parental engagement. We wanted to find out the percentage of parents who engage with our school 
community activities and what we can do further to improve our offer. We has responses from 101 parents. 

The responses were as follows;  
 
 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We asked what school does well to engage parents and carers. Some of the responses included;  
 
The variety of events 
Good communication 
Plenty of notice 
Giving lots of opportunities for parents to be involved 
Creating strong links 
Forming good bonds with parents 
Including parents and welcoming them into school 
 
We then asked parents to provide us with ideas of how we can make this even better. We had fantastic 
responses with lots of great ideas. These will be discussed in a leadership team later this term. One of our 
school governors will be joining the leadership team at this meeting. After that meeting we will let parents 
know what we are planning in response to the feedback and the ideas provided.  

 


